
 
 

August 19, 2022 

Dear Families: 

Welcome to the Academy Charter School Uniondale and to the 2022-2023 school year! We will 
host information sessions for students enrolled in the 6th and 7th grades only as follows: 

 

6th Grade Information Session 
 

Date 
Monday, August 22, 2022  

 
Time 

5:00 – 6:00 PM or 6:00 – 7:00 PM 
 

Location 
The Academy Charter School  

100 Charles Lindbergh Blvd, Uniondale, NY 
 

 

7th Grade Information Session 
 

Date 
Tuesday, August 23, 2022 

 
Time 

5:00 – 6:00 PM or 6:00 – 7:00 PM 
 

Location 
The Academy Charter School  

100 Charles Lindbergh Blvd, Uniondale, NY 
 

 

I invite you to join myself and the leadership team on those days as we share some exciting news 
about the school’s program.  

Sincerely, 

 

Bishop Barrington Goldson 
Chief Executive Officer 


